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Several members of the BHI Ferry Transportation Authority recently updated staff of the Local 
Government Commission on the Authority’s activities, helping pave the way for approval of the 
asset purchase agreement between BHI Limited and the Authority for the ferry system and the 
financial plans for future operation of the ferry system. The Authority also approved at its March 
meeting an inter-local agreement with the Village of BHI to receive an additional $50,000 in seed 
funds for the Authority’s activities. The funds originate from BHI Limited and are passed through 
the Village to the Authority. 

The Authority’s next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 17th at 9:15am at the Southport 
Community Building (223 E. Bay Street, Southport). Property owners are encouraged to attend.
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